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BOOKSTORE NEWS!!
The big sale on albums and tapes is still 
on in the Book store! All $3,00 albums 
are now $1.50. Assorted albums $3.00 
off regular price. All other albums 
and tapes $2.00 off regular price.

ATTENTION GRADS!!!
We have some extra graduation announce­
ments for sale. The supply is limited 
so if you need extras get them in right 
away.

.. fiosigetting tho*e thing* which axe 
behind, and teaching £ofcth unto tho*e 
thing* which axe belp/ie, I psicA* toward 
the monk fa0*1 the pKize ofi the high 
catting ofi God in ChxiAt Je*u*."

YEAR BOOKS!!! If you have not had a chance 
to pick yours up, you may do so from 
10:30 to 12:30, Monday, Wednesday, and 
Friday in the Karisma Office.

AMS: Guess what’s happening tonight at 9:30!
Its your AMS meeting, its your time to 

praise the Lord. Bud Henthom will be shar­
ing, So be sure to come to the Gray-Beatty 
Hall Lounge at 9:30 p.m. tonight.

J.1 Library Books are due May 23. There will 
a charge of $1.00 per day for each late 
book.

Only 2 days left til the Freshman Picnic!!! 
Bring a frisbee and a fellow freshman 
for lots of fun! This will be our last 
time together as a class before we turn 
into sophomores! The picnic will be 
held at Grass Lawn Park, May 15. Car­
avan will leave at 2:45,from Guy-Perks 
Hall.

NOTICE: Students with cars/cycles are re­
quired to remove vehicles from campus 
when leaving school for the summer.
Vehicles left on cmapus will be subject 
to tow. If you have questions regarding 
this notice, please contact the Dean 
of Student’s Office.

ATTENTION: All students with NDSL (Nat­
ional Direct Student Loans) are required 
by Federal Regulations to have an exit 
interview if not returning to NC next 
fall. Appointments can be made at the 
receptionist’s desk in the Administration 
Building. Thank you.

THIS IS YOUR LAST CHANCE!!
This Saturday, May 17 at 2:00 p.m.
All people interested in going to Fort 
Lewis for the last time this year, 
meet in front of Guy-Perks Hall.
Bring your Bibles, smiles, squirt guns, 
frisbees, and appetites. We will be 
playing volleyball and having a picnic.

SUMMER Pastoral Intership: All those doing 
internship this summer will need to 
follow these steps:
1. Present a written proposal of your 

summer involvement (what you will 
be doing) to Professor Braddy, who 
will add his requirements.

2. Register for internship at Registrar’3 
Office before June 2.

3. Submit an evaluation of the intern­
ship along with the Pastor’s report 
to Professor Braddy at the beginning 
of the Fall Quarter for a grade.

Pre-requisites for summer Pastoral In­
ternship are:
1. Must have taken Pastoral Ministries 

I, II and III and Homiletics I or:
2. By special permission of Professor 

Braddy. (Only open to those who 
have reached Junior status.)

Dorm and Key Deposits: For students grad­
uating from Northwest College or not 
returning for other reasons, are avail­
able only after the student has completed 
the check out process with the resident 
deans and the proper forms have been 
submitted to the office. This takes 
several working days to provide this.
These would be mailed to those request­
ing them. Students who plan to return 
should leave their dorm and key deposit 
with the college in order to reserve 
housing for the subsequent quarter.



SPECIAL CHAPEL THIS FRIDAY!j
WOM Presents Mark Yeadon and the Youth 
Ministries MIG. We will take an offering 
so please come prepared to...

Attention All Girls!!!
AWS elections are today at 9:30 p.m. in 
the lounge. Come vote for those girls 
you wish to represent you next year. 
Nominees are posted on each floor.

Junior Recital:
To be held Tuesday, May 13 at 7:30 p.m. 
in the chapel.

Do you have an apartment to share? Christ­
ian young man employed in Kirkland age 
23, would like to share or sublet for 
the summer. Phone Pete at 822-2763.

l°r Sale: X-77 Hammond organ and X-77 Leslie 
speakers $3500.00. Phone 488-2771 or Box

Sonship T-Shirts are now on sale. The cost 
is $7.00 and they can be purchased through 
Mark Kendrick GB 307, Gordon Lambert 
'•'r' 218, or John Sutton and Ron Bowe at 
822-7439. There are assorted colors 
and sizes.

SPRING BANQUET PICTURES ARE EXPECTED TO BE 
HERE BY FRIDAY OF THIS WEEK!!! If you 
have any questions regarding this, please 
see Vern Gillespie, or Greg Holt.

Accounts must be cleared before finals on the 
following basis:

1. Paid in full by May 23.
2. If balance on May 23 is $100.00 or 

less and will be paid by June 30,
a promissory note must be signed in 
the office of the Business Manager.
This must be done by May 19.

3. All others should apply for the spec­
ial bank loan (applications avail­
able from the Business Office) avail­
able to NC students to be repaid over 
the summer. This may be done after 
May 12 and before May 23.

All Students eligible for discounts...(Spouse 
of student, Minister’s Child, Missionary 
Child, Minister, etc.,) If you are planning 
to return in the Fall, your application 
for discount must be made NOW through the 
Business Office. (Especially important 
to those receiving Financial Aid - this 
must be done now.)

REGISTRATION FOR SUMMER SCHOOL ENDS JUNE 2 so get your registration in now!!!
Please clip this piece of paper, fill it out, and turn it in to the Registrar's Office.

PLANNING SHEET^Summer school: June 2-27)
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